
Our Association's AGM was held in March.  Aunty Bridgette Chilly, Traditional Owner performed welcome to country.  Christian
Dickson provided a wealth of information regarding the initiatives he has planned for Sippy Downs. The campus principles, Kyla
Bonny and Rob Watts shared their strategic direction for the year ahead. 

P&C Executive Representatives
were all re-elected. 

Kylie McDonald
President

Matt Bryant
Treasurer

Vanessa Adamson
Vice President

Svend Villsen
Vice President

MASTER PLAN IS COMING ALIVE

 CHANCELLOR CHATTER

PARENTING SUPPORT

MEET OUR 2023 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

Please join us for Adolesces and Anxiety, June 8. Follow the P&C
Facebook page for more information closer to the date.

COMMUNITY SUPPORT
We had a lot to celebrate during term 1. Here are some snippets...DIARY DATES - P&C MEETINGS

This outdoor learning space for our Junior Secondary students is
now complete and looks amazing! 
The large dining area near the secondary Cafeteria - Café 164,
and the Uniform Shop has also been revamped with coloured
concrete and a vibrant mural painted on the Café entry wall.
Throughout this term, the large outdoor space between the senior
and technology blocks will be completely transformed creating
outdoor learning and social spaces with shade, hand-ball courts,
astro-turf and various raised seating beds. This will create a
beautiful place for our students to learn and socialise with friends.

TERM 2 2023

CSC P&C...serving, connecting & caring for our community

MAY 10 - Secondary Campus Library 6.30pm

JUNE 14 - Primary Campus Library 6.30pm

Join us and be informed about what's happening across 
the College. Child minding is provided, along with supper.


